
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Being a special communication to residents  
 

28
th

 July, 2016 

Good day to all fellow Evergreen Broadacres residents                                
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE RE COMPOST STATION 

The compost station will shortly be moved to clear the site for Tyris’ construction site establishment and 

has been closed. The station will be moved to the bottom corner of the parkland, beyond the blue gum 

trees. 

 

In the meantime, 2 green, plastic composting bins have been set up behind the recycling station. So to all 

those residents who have been dropping their kitchen compostable in the composting station, please use 

these bins until the new site is established.   

 

Graham Langmead 

Chairman for on behalf of ResCom 
 


